
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All 
knights in good standing (current dues paid) are 
encouraged to attend.   
  
Next meeting will be October 15, 2020 7PM—

Masks and Social Distancing Required. 

FAITH IN ACTION Essay contest, sponsored by 

the Knight’s of Columbus.  Who can enter:  All 

youth 8th through 12th grade.   In 500 – 750 

words, discuss how trusting in God during a 

difficult time has helped you or someone you 

know find the strength and hope to endure it.  

The deadline for the essay is September 27th. 

For further information please contact the Parish Office. 

 
You are invited to join in a Night of Prayer and 

Adoration on October 9th,  from  6pm to 7pm, 

in the Cathedral. There will be recitation of the 

Rosary and Adoration.  

BISHOP’S 2020 ANNUAL APPEAL 

This year the theme is Faith and Family. We are called to see 

Mary, Joseph and Jesus waiting at the door, to welcome us 

into the life of their home. Due to the pandemic, Bishop Cary 

has made many changes to cut cost and adjust for this late 

start. 

The overall  Appeal participation goal is 20% and the 

supporting financial target is $412,750.  For our Parish the 

participation goal is 20% with a supporting target of 

$10,007.00, Halfway-St. Therese: $1084.00, North Powder-St. 

Anthony: $885.00.  

For more information, please visit the diocesan website: 

dioceseofbaker.org.  

HELP WANTED 

We are in need of a person or persons to 

take over the flower arrangements for 

the Altar. If this sounds like something 

you would like to do, please contact the 

Parish Office. 

THE FOOD BANK IS OPEN! 

MW&F, 10-12 NOON. WE’RE ALSO ASKING FOR 

FOOD DONATIONS TO HELP REPLENISH OUR 

FOOD PANTRY.  THANK YOU ! 

We’re still in need of Altar 

Servers. If you are interested, 

please contact the Parish Office. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Parish Council Meeting:  September 24th at 

5:30pm in the Rectory. 

BOILER UPDATE 

Our new boiler is in, as you can see, but we 

are waiting on the right part to get this baby 

purring for winter!  


